Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council ~
IMPROVING THE QUALITY OF LIFE IN SUNLAND TUIUNGA a
7747 Foothill Blvd., Tujunga, CA 91042 ¢ www.stnc.org ¢ 818-951-7411 ¢ FAX 818-951-7412

December 9, 2015

Erin Strelich, City Planner Associate

Los Angeles Department of City Planning
200 North Spring Street, Room 750

Los Angeles, CA 90012,

Re: Request for Extension for Public Comment Period for CASE No: ENV-2007-
3083-EIR / SCH No. 2007121012 - Recirculated Portions of the Draft Environmental
Impact Report (RP-DEIR) - Verdugo Hills Golf Course, 6433 La Tuna Canyon Road,
Los Angeles (Tujunga), CA 91042

Dear Ms. Strelich:

The Board of the Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC) voted at its
regularly scheduled Board meeting to formally request an extension on the review
period for the Verdugo Hills Golf Course project in our community. The timing of
the release of the DEIR right before the holiday season has not allowed us as much
time as we feel is needed to properly outreach to the broad community and analyze
the impacts of the portions of the DEIR being recirculated. Further, STNC has
reached out to the developer’s representatives to hold a community meeting and are
unable to confirm all schedules due to the holidays and vacations during this time of
year.

We join with our neighbors to ask that the January 19, 2016 4 p.m. deadline be
extended by an additional 30 days.

Thank you for your consideration o'f this request.
Sincerely,

Mark Seigel

President

Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council

Cc: Councilman Felipe Fuentes
Michael LoGrande, Director of Planning



